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Dear Mayor;





The Ocean County Mayors’ Association looks forward to receiving your municipal membership for 2022.  Annual dues are $220.00.   Our monthly Mayors’ Association meetings provide you with an opportunity to discuss with Mayors, both formally and informally, issues of mutual concern.





As a member, you will be notified of our meeting dates, times and places.  If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact April at (732) 644-0657, or by email ocmayors@comcast.net.





Very truly yours,





Christopher J. Boyle





Christopher J. Boyle


Treasurer, Ocean County Mayors’ Association


Mayor Emeritus, Borough of Pine Beach




















